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I am in strong support of the Advanced Clean Car II standards and the Advanced Clean Trucks
standards, both of which will not only help the environment but will also bring some good jobs to
New Mexico. Fully adopting the standards through 2035 will help lower electricity rates for
everyone. And eventually everyone will also benefit from a healthier environment. Maybe most
exciting is the impact there will be as a result of coordinating our usage to help deliver the energy
we need. New Mexico must act this year (2023) to keep pace with what more and more states are
doing.


